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SEN 
DRop-
ins
SEN drop ins have 
been fun this 
term with special 
guests joining us 
for a cuppa and a 
biscuit.

We started the term with the 
fabulous Mrs Tomlinson from 
Rawmarsh comp who was 
able to give a little extra help 
and support to the families 
moving up to Rawmarsh 
Community School.

Next our very own Mrs 
Atkinson joined us to chat 
about her own personal 
experience of navigating 
the world of SEN including 
the mind boggling world 
of Education, Health and 
Care Plans (EHCP). Our 
fabulous EHCP co-ordinator 
Helen Miller also came in 
on another day to answer 
questions regarding EHCPs 
and gave some very honest 
and helpful advice. Finally 
the Rotherham Parent 
Carers Forum are joining 
us to offer support and 
guidance on navigating the 
parenting and SEN.

A huge thank you to all our 
special guests it has been 
fantastic and so very helpful.



All families have 
been invited to their 
final SEN review of 
the year this term 
and these reviews 
also included class 
teacher. 

After listening to 
feedback class 
teachers really 
wanted to be in the 
review meetings so 
we are looking at 
ways to continue 
including class 
teacher, parent and 
SENDCO in future 
review meetings.

sUBJECT & send & send 
rEVIEWS

This term Design 
Technology, Art and 
Computing have 
all had in depth 
subject reviews. 

This is where our 
own subject leaders 
in school meet with 
other leaders within 
the Trust to ensure the 
subject is taught to a 
high standard. It is a 
fabulous opportunity 
to show the amazing 
learning at Ashwood. 
Adaptive teaching 
is successful in all 
subjects with all our 
children making their 
own personal progress.  



THE HUB

Just look at our gorgeous Hub. This space 
has continue to evolve and now a much more 
welcoming and calming place for children 
and adults!

Our favourite is the trampoline! 



ASHWOODD 
STAFF

A big shout out to all 
the team at Ashwood 
for  continuing to 
struve for the very 
best for each and 
every child. 
This term Mrs Hartley 
(SENDCO) has met with 
each individual class 
teacher to go through 
their current class 
identify the next steps 
for the children on 
the SEN register and 
action plan for other 
children going into 
their next class. 

Each teacher has Each teacher has 
such compassion such compassion 
and desire to strive and desire to strive 
for the very best for the very best 
for their children for their children 
and although their and although their 
class is now moving class is now moving 
on they wanted to on they wanted to 
ensure each ensure each and 
every child’s needs 
are recongised and 
supported in their 
new class. Thank 
you!



autumn 1– 
Up next 

Make sure you’re following us on social media to see 
what we’ve been up to:

Facebook - Rawmarsh Ashwood Primary School

X - @ashwoodprimary

Instagram - @ashwood_primary


